

Stanton Community Primary School



Home Learning

Dear Children,

Please use this book to record any home learning you do. This includes spelling practice and all your maths homework but could also include any extra learning that you decide to do!

If you are reading books from the coloured book bands you will have a reading record to record any reading you do at home. If you are a free reader then you will also be expected to read every day and be able to discuss what you have read with a grown up.

Everybody will also have a vocabulary book. Please use this book to write down any words from your reading that you do not know the meaning of. We can then talk about these words in school as well as you discussing them at home.

In KS1 you will be given a short phonics task after every phonics lesson. This will need to be handed in the next day. You will also be given spellings and maths homework on a Friday - this should be handed in on the following Monday.

In KS2 you will be given a short maths task after every maths lesson that needs to be completed by the following day. This will be based on the learning you have been doing in school. You should also read every day and practice any spellings that you have been given.

If you forget your homework or find it a little tricky your parents can message the class teacher via Class Dojo. If you don't do your homework you will have to complete it during playtime the next day.

If your grown-ups would like to discuss any of your home learning, they should arrange to talk to your class teacher at the end of the day or arrange an appointment via the school office.

Happy Learning! ©

Nurture, Enjoy, Aspire, Achieve